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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

REGION Vi
901 NORTH 5TH STREET
KANSAS CITY, KANSAS 66101
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Sent via electronic mail —2/14/08

Ms. Sharon Cotner

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, St. Louis District
FUSRAP Manager

8945 Latty Avenue

Berkeley, Missouri 63134

Dear Ms. Cotner:

We have reviewed your letter dated January 17, 2008, where you request an
extension and revision to our schedule under the CERCLA Federal Facility Agreement
(FFA) for FUSRAP activity at the Towa Army Ammunition Plant.

In your letter you requested that the submittal of the Draft Remedial Investigation
Report be extended from October 7, 2007, to February 11, 2008. You also proposed to
submit under our FFA a Draft Remedial Design/Remedial Investigation Work Plan for
Line 1 and the West Burn Pads — South of the Road on March 24, 2008. Under the
provisions of the FFA, with this letter we concur with your request.

Please contact me at (913) 551-7131 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

L’é;ﬁ/%;/

Scott Marquess
Iowa/Nebraska Remedial Branch
Superfund Division

cC: Tom Newton, IDPH
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